
    

 

You are invited to a Keynote Presentation on  

Tuesday 4 July at 6pm, at Fitzharrys School, Abingdon OX14 1NP 

 

Why Join a School Trust? 

And Why a Trust-based System? 

with 

Leora Cruddas, CBE 

Chief Executive, CST 

 

Abingdon Learning Trust is hosting this in-person event in the summer term 

for governors, headteachers and all with interest in the school education 

landscape. 

This will provide an opportunity to learn more about the School Trust sector, 

and the benefits of joining a School Trust from the Chief Executive of the 

sector body, the Confederation of School Trusts. 

 

 

 

If you would like to attend, please email dbrooks@abingdonlearningtrust.org 

mailto:dbrooks@abingdonlearningtrust.org

